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March 28, 2014 
 
 
Hon. Daniel Jordan,  
Senior Regulatory Law Judge 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street 
Jefferson City, MO 65102  
 
Re: Double Delta Arizona, LLC v. Southwestern Bell Telephone Company, d/b/a  
 AT&T Missouri 
 File No. TC-2014-0218 
 
Dear Judge Jordan: 
 
 Please be advised that Southwestern Bell Telephone Company, d/b/a AT&T 
Missouri, believes that it has resolved the misunderstanding underlying this complaint.   
 

After meeting with the managing partner of the Complainant, AT&T Missouri 
completed the inside wire work (which in any event is beyond the Commission’s 
jurisdiction) that had stopped as a result of the misunderstanding.  With the work 
completed, we view the matter as resolved. 
 

Please let me know if there are questions or if anything further is needed.  
 
  
      Very truly yours, 
 

  
 

      Leo J. Bub 
 
 
 
 
cc: Double Delta Arizona, LLC (Via E-Mail) 
 General Counsel’s Office (Via E-Mail) 
 Public Counsel’s Office (Via E-Mail) 

 
 
 
     
 


